
 

Spring 2nd Half term 2025 
              The Year 6 children 

embark on their journey 
towards SATs which will 
take place during the 

week beginning Monday the 12thMay. It is 
essential that all the children are in school. 
KS1 SATs will be completed in June in line 
with the whole school assessment week. 

 

The Dance 
Team competed 
at King George’s 
Hall Blackburn. 
We had 
fantastic 

support from parents, families and friends. 
The pupils 
were a 
credit to 
the school.  
Pupils from 
Key Stage 1 
have been 
developing 
Fencing skills during after-school sessions 
with the coach from Progressive Sports.  

The Key stage 2 
children have 
continued to 
enjoy Street 
Dance sessions 
with the dance 

coach from Fusion Dance.  
The Year 5/6 Girls Cricket Squad have been 

busy developing their 
skills in preparation 
for a Rossendale 
Cricket Tournament, 
after Easter. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Choir had a fantastic time at King 
Georges Hall performing as part of the ‘Last 
Choir Singing’ Event. They loved every 
minute of it and made us all proud. Thank 
you to the parents for all your support. 
 
 

 

 
5th March – Dance Competition 
6th March – World Book Day 
12th March – EYFS, Manchester 
Airport 
19th March – Y6 Gawthorpe Hall 
3rd April – Spring Festival 
30th April/2nd May – Year 5 
Robinwood  
12th May – SATs week 
19th May – Book Fair 
22nd May - Careers Convention 
Y4 and Y6 
22nd May – EYFS / Y6 class 
photographs 
 

 
The Year 5 children are excited 
about going to Robinwood on the 
1st May. I am sure they will have a 
great time and succeed with 
challenges that they never 
thought possible. 

 
 

SCHOOL 
CLOSES 
Thursday 
28th March 

We re-open on Monday 15th 
April 2024 at 8.45 a.m. Have a 
lovely Easter and we look forward 
to seeing you all after the break. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
The School Council 
worked hard to 
organise a fun 
event for the 
children on Comic 
Relief Day. Thank 
you to all the 
members who 
worked hard.  
 
 

 
We are all looking forward to the Easter 
Festival.  
There will be lots 
to keep you 
occupied including 
an Easter Egg 
Hunt, Name the 
Bunny Competition, 
A Bunny Hunt, 
Crazy Golf, Egg Rolling and Face Painting. 
 

 
We have been working hard to improve the 
attendance and the children have responded 
positively to the weekly draw ‘ DON’T BE  LATE 
BE GREAT’ I am pleased that 2 classes have won 
the attendance race for this Spring Term (2E and 
5S) Y3/4 won for the previous term. Well done to 
you all. There is a general concern about the 
school attendance data. Can you please take note 
of any correspondence you may have received and 
support your child with their attendance and 
punctuality as it is an important life skill.  


